Jeanann Dawson

From: Kelley Hinson

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 8:28 AM
To: Jeanann Dawson

Subject: Re: 31 Georgie Dr

They have did what mark asked I was told to tell y’all to take it off hold! I am not at work today

From: Jeanann Dawson

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 7:49:06 AM
To: Kelley Hinson

Subject: RE: 31 Georgie Dr

Is it approved? | don’t see any remarks

Jeanann Dawson

Central Permitting Technician
Department of Development Services
Central Permitting Division

420 McKinney Pkwy

Lillington, NC 27546

Phone: 910-893-7525

Direct: 910-814-6421

Fax: 910-893-2793
jdawson@harnett.org

From: Kelley Hinson <khinson@harnett.org>
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 1:54 PM

To: Jeanann Dawson <jdawson@harnett.org>
Subject: 31 Georgie Dr

The above address you can take off hold now please.




